OREGON CHAPTER NEWSLETTER NOVEMBER 21, 1979

DECEMBER MEETING

The next meeting of the Oregon Chapter of ACRL will take place at the University
of Portland on Tuesday, December 11, at 2:00 p.m., in Columbia 101. Map and
directions are enclosed.

The Key speaker will be Agnes Grady from Oregon State University. Her Subject:
Administrative Issues of On-line Reference Service. Audience questions and com-
ments will be welcomed.

Elections will be held at the December meeting for a new Chairperson. The nom-
inating committee has nominated Lawrence Crumb, Humanities Librarian at the
University of Oregon, and Elizabeth Bruce, Spec1a1 Services Librarian at Lewis
and Clark College, for the position. Additional nominations will be accepted
at the meeting.

"I Tove libraries" teeshirts are still available from Lannie Hurst, 5330 S.W.
Westwood Lane, Portland, Oregon 97201, $4.50/teeshirt including postage. Al1l
sizes are available, childrens small, medium and large, and adults smail,
medium, large and extra large.
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Don't miss the November, 1979 1issue of College and Research Libraries News.
In 1975, college library standards were issued, and now we are given a check-
Tist whereby we can grade our own libraries (pp. 305-316).

Also note "ACRL Surveys Libraries on Federal Cooling Controls," p. 324.

Hope to see you at the meeting.

Jenko Lukac, Chairperson
Jan Fortier, Newsletter Editor
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